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Kobato Newsletter

Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten, Oshiro Gakuen School Corporation
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As we take a moment to reflect on the past year, we celebrate how each child has grown strong and resilient at their own pace. It's

hard to believe we are already in the final month of the year! December brings a wealth of excitement, from muuchi making to

Christmas celebrations and the upcoming New Year’s break. The children can hardly contain their enthusiasm, eagerly looking forward

to each new day.

We've begun rehearsals for the school recital , keeping the kids busy! It’s important to stay healthy and manage their well-being

during this bustling time. Please note that there may be changes to the daily schedule and adjustments to arrival and departure times.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with our educational activities.
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PE

Music

English
Swimming (Hikari)

Celhmiah
Birthday
Party
Shishimai Dance

(Hoshi *Niji)
(Hikari)

THU

Class
Activities

6L

Muuchi Making

7

Mixed
Childcare

JANUARY EVENT %

Janl-4: New Year Holiday
Jan 6 (Mon): Start of Third Term
Jan 9 (Thu): Recital Dress

Rehearsal
Jan 13 (Mon): Coming of Age
Day (National Holiday)
Jan 15 (Wed): Recital General

Lunchbox Day
Rehearsal

1 0English

Swimming(Hikari)

Recital
Practice

Shishimai Dance
(Hikari)

12

Jan 18 (Sat): Recital
Jan 29 (Wed): Birthday Party
Jan 31 (Fri): Evacuation Drill

13

Swimming (Sora)
Peter Pan Theatre
Play (Hikari *Niji)

14

Mixed
Childcare

15 17 18

English
Swimming (Hikari)

Recital
Practice
Shishimai Dance
(Hikari)

School
Closed

FEBRUARY EVENT %

Feb 3 (Mon): Setsubun (Bean-
throwing festival)
Feb 5 (Wed): Birthday Party

20

Swimming
(Sora-Niji)

21

Morning
Childcare

(Staff Training)

2y,

24

Christmas Party

22 23

Recital
Practice

25

2nd Semester Closing
Ceremony
Shishimai Dance
(Hikari)

26

Music
(Hoshi *Niji)

Feb 6 (Thu): Potato Digging

Feb 11 (Tue): National Foundation
Day (National Holiday)

Feb 20 (Thu): Evacuation Drill
Feb 21 (Tue): Curry Party

28

Winter Vacation
Starts
School Closed

27

Swimming
(Sora-Niji)

29 30 31

XX XX Year- End Holiday Closure Dec 28 (Sat) to Jan 4 (Saturday) XX

"Casa Muuchi", also known as onimuuchi, is an Okinawan
traditional rice cake wrapped in fragrant bamboo leaves or
shell ginger and steamed. In Okinawa, it is prepared on the 8th
day of the 12th month of the lunar calendar as a way to ward
off evil spirits and pray for family health. The name "Oni
Muuchi" originates from a folktale associated with Shuri
Kanegusuku.

This year, on December 6th, all of us at Kobato Kindergarten
will come together to make muuchi in hopes of our children’s
health. We will be incorporating the sweet potatoes we
recently harvested to create delicious sweet potato mochi! We
kindly request your assistance in providing San'nin or Gettou
(shell ginger) leaves. We will collect the leaves on the
mornings of December 4th and 5th; please ensure they are
washed before sending them in. Thank you!
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Feb 23(Sun): Emperor's Birthday
Feb 24(Mon): Substitute Holiday

(National Holiday)
Feb 28(Fri): Field Trip

Please remember that the deadline for Christmas
stocking submissions is December 6th.

The Christmas party will be on December 24! Feel free
to wear your favorite festive casual attire, especially
those with Christmas colors or designs, as we celebrate

together.
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Year-End Holiday Closure
Dec. 28 (Saturday) to Jan 4 (Saturday)

Class will resume on January 6 (Monday).

Wishing you a happy and prosperous
New Year!




